
 

QUEST Men’s Retreat! 
Lincoln Lake Baptist Camp  

Date: September 26-27, 2025 

Cost: $100 (Overnight Guests),  
​ $85 (Commuter Guests) 

Speaker: Pastor Doug Crawford  
(Executive Director of the Bridge Fellowship) 

Amazing Fellowship, Challenging Messages, 
Encouraging Worship, Crazy Activities, and 

LOTS of FOOD are waiting for you this year at Quest Men's Retreat. 
 

Alpha Care Center’s Baby Bottle Boomerang 
It’s not too late to turn yours in, if you haven’t already! 

 
 

Operation Christmas Child 
Don’t forget to start collecting items for your Christmas boxes, 
which we will be filling this fall. One new note is that we can no 
longer include any kind of soap in the boxes. Different countries 
have different rules about what can be distributed so to be safe, NO 
soaps of any kind. We will have boxes available to fill at the 
beginning of October and collection is usually mid-November. 
Specific dates to follow. Thank you to everyone who participates in 
this wonderful opportunity we have to share the love of Jesus with 
children around the world! If you have any questions, please see 
Sharon Vosovic. 

 
 
 

 
 

June 29, 2025 

The Humility of the Highest, Part 2  
Philippians 2:5-11 

Pastor Mac Hildebrand 

                       WELCOME TO OUR VISITORS!  

Thank you for joining us for worship today. It is our desire to be as 
helpful as possible during your visit. If you would like to know more 

about our church, please visit the Welcome Center in the lobby.  
 

During the Service 
 

​ Bibles                       ​ At the Welcome Center   
​ Nursery*                 ​ Infant through age 2 

​ Preschool*               ​ Ages 3-5: Downstairs 

​ Children’s Church*   ​ Grades K-3. Children are dismissed 
​ ​ to go downstairs before the ​
​ ​ message begins.  
 

*Please be sure to check your child in at one of  
our ”Child Check-In” Stations. 
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Pastor Mac Hildebrand, Lead Pastor 
 

http://www.fbclowell.org


 

THIS WEEK @ FBC:​  
SUNDAY - 06/29​   
   ​9:30a - 10:45a​ Morning Service 
​ 6:00p - 8:00p​ Choose Your Own Adventure #SUMMERYG 
​ ​  
MONDAY - 06/30   Church Office Closed 
​ ​     ​  
TUESDAY - 07/01 
​ 6:00p - 9:00p  ​ Taekwondo (Outreach Building-Gym) 
​ ​  
FRIDAY - 07/04   INDEPENDENCE DAY 
​ ​  
 
GIVING:  
You can give online through our website, through the Church Center 
app, use one of the two offering boxes in the lobby, or simply mail a 
check to the church at P.O. Box 157, Lowell, MI 49331.   
 
LIFE GROUPS:  
A Life Group is a hospitable environment where we connect with God, 
and one another, by sharing life together. There is information at the 
Welcome Center on joining a Life Group. 
 
 
 
 

Youth Group Food Pantry 
Are you looking for a simple way to express 
your love to our youth? We are beginning a 
food pantry and have many items to choose 
from that can be donated. This signup 
genius will be updated as needs arise, so be 
sure to check back every once in a while! If 
you have any questions, please reach out to 
Bethany Dill or Teresa Kiser. The link to the signup genius is: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050A4BABAA29A64-57005262-youth 
or there is a QR code you can use. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Past messages are available online at www.fbclowell.org 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:. 
SINGLE MOM’S MINISTRY: There will be no Single Mom’s Ministry 
for July.  
 
LADIES PRAYER BREAKFAST:  There is no Ladies Prayer Breakfast 
for July. Take the opportunity this month to get to know someone new. 
Meet for coffee or brunch and find out their story. Have a blessed July 
and don’t forget to pray. 
 
LADIES COFFEE BREAK: There will be no Ladies Coffee Break in July 
or August. Take a moment and reach out to another lady. Make a new 
friend or rekindle an old friendship. Enjoy some woman to woman 
fellowship. 
 
SECOND QUARTER BUSINESS MEETING: Our second quarter 
business meeting will be held on Sunday, July 13, right after the 
morning service.  
 
LADIES POOL PARTY:  Come join us for a pool party/pickle ball 
event taking place at Carl and Gloria Miller’s pool on Wednesday, July 
16 from 6:30p to 9:00p. Swim, play ball, or just sit around and relax. This 
time is yours to fellowship with other ladies. We look forward to seeing 
you there! 
 
MEN’S PRAYER BREAKFAST: Men of all ages, come join us for 
breakfast, fellowship, an encouraging word, and prayer in the 
Fellowship Room (lower level, main building) at 8am, on the third 
Saturday of the month. This month the Prayer Breakfast is on Saturday, 
July 19 
 
BABY SHOWER FOR ARRENA AND PAUL HOLYFIELD: Ladies, 
come join us to celebrate the coming birth of Arrena and Paul 
Holyfield’s little boy. The shower will be held on Thursday, July 24 at 
6:30p. The Holyfield’s are registered on Amazon.  
 
MEN’S MORNING COFFEE: Men, come get a cup of coffee on us! 
Every Wednesday morning the cafe will be open from 6:30 - 9:00am. 
Feel free to drop in any time for some coffee.  
 
GRIEFSHARE: Grieving the loss of a loved one? Join us for Griefshare, 
a weekly grief support group for healing after the death of a loved one. 
Griefshare is held in the Outreach Building classroom. The fall session of 
Griefshare starts on September 9th and goes until December 16th. You 
can register anytime at www.griefshare.org or by calling Bob Copeland 
at 734-330-7482. 
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